
  
 

 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 84.6%  Kingfishers 94.1% Jackdaws 97% Hummingbirds 91.7% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 91.8% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Jackdaws 

 

Federation Games We have been planning opportunities for the children at both schools in 

the Federation to work together. Both schools have been attending sporting events and other 

outings alongside each other but we hope the Federation Games will give them an 

opportunity to work together, compete with each other and visit the other school site as well.  

 

The first Games will take place on Thursday 15th February. These will be hosted by The 

Bawburgh School and will be for Key Stage 2.  

 

There will be an introductory assembly in the hall at 9.15 then the children will be grouped into 

houses and 'merged' with the same house colour at Barford. Groups will be made up of children 

from Y3,4,5 & 6.  

 

They will work together to complete a carousel of activities and win points for their houses.  

 

There will be a presentation at lunchtime before our visitors return back to Barford at around 

12.15pm.  

 

In the event of rain we will postpone the event.  

 

We are really excited to bring all the children together. Space is limited so Key Stage 1 will 

take part in the second Federation Games which will be hosted by Barford Primary on Friday 

26th April.  

This will follow the same format and we will send out further information nearer the time.  

 

We hope this is the first of many successful sporting events across the federation. 
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Parent Breakfasts For the Summer Term we are delighted to offer you the opportunity to 

have breakfast with your child.  These will start at 9 am.   After breakfast you will have the 

opportunity to view the children’s work until 10 am.  There will be a form on ParentMail for 

completion, with your choice of food, in due course.  Please action once it is available, so that 

Ayesha can order accordingly.   The cost will be £4.00 for adults and £2.40 for your child.  

The dates are as follows –  

Thursday 18th April - Flamingos 

Thursday 2nd May – Jackdaws 

Thursday 9th May – Kingfishers 

Wednesday 22nd May - Hummingbirds 

 

Birthday Tables We will be continuing the popular birthday lunches at a cost of £3.00 per 

head.  This will include lunch and a birthday cake (chocolate or vanilla sponge). There will be a 

choice of a hot or cold menu .  Chicken nuggets or pizza and French fries with baked beans or 

cold buffet food items.  

 

Recording of illness If your child is ill, please let the school know that they will not be in 

school by 9.30a.m. each morning they are away, by phone (01603 742329), ParentMail or by 

email (office@bawburgh.norfolk.sch.uk). If a child is absent due to sickness or diarrhoea, they 

should not come to school until they are 48 hours clear. If a child needs time off from school 

for a medical appointment, a copy of the appointment letter should be sent into school. 

 

Parents’ Evening Bookings will open on 12th March.  This will take place in the school hall on  

26th and 27th March from 2 pm to 6 pm.  Please note that there will be no crèche available, but 

afterschool club will still be running. Pupils will not be allowed to attend the Parents Evening. 

 

Senco Appointments – You will be able to book an appointment with Mrs Bailey for the 26th or 

27th March  . Please contact the Office from 12th March to arrange this as you will be unable 

to book through ParentMail. We encourage all parents with a child on the SEND record to book 

an appointment. 

This is open to other parents who have concerns and would like further information. 

 

Diary Dates  19th-23rd February 2024 – Half term 

 


